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Name change 
 

 

iCash Payment Systems Limited (Company) is pleased to announce that it has 

changed its name today to Stargroup Limited.  The Company’s ASX code will also 

change from ICP to STL, effective from 12 August 2015.     

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

 

Todd Zani – CEO and Executive Chairman 

Stargroup Limited 

Tel: +61 (08) 9200 5834 

 

 

Media 

Matt Birney 

Managing Director – Birney Corporate 

Tel: +61 419 217 090, E: matt@birneycorporate.com.au 
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